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Thank you to Senator Golden for his work on SB 85. I am in support of the 

moratorium being only for poultry; however, I encourage the committee to support a 

moratorium on Tier 2 poultry CAFOs of no less than 5 years. If the committee moves 

forward with a 2 year moratorium, I would request that it include Tier 1 poultry CAFOs 

as well. There is large concern within the community that limiting a moratorium to Tier 

2 CAFOs for such a short duration of time will not offer adequate protection. 

 

Thank you! 

Zoë 

 


